
The following information was provided to ISSC: 

The Virginia Department of Health, Division of Shellfish Safety and Waterborne Hazards is 
reporting 10,000 oysters were harvested on June 28, 2023, from lease # 20655 in Pungoteague 
Creek when a rainfall closure was in effect, and therefore, the product which was harvested is 
deemed unfit for human consumption.  The original harvest date is 6/28/2023 and was wet stored 
until 7/3/2023 and/or 7/5/2023, when the shellstock oysters were shipped and entered into 
interstate commerce. 

Records obtained indicate that the affected product was sent to Texas and Washington DC on 
7/3/2023 and to Massachusetts on 7/5/2023. It is not yet known where the product was 
subsequently shipped and no illnesses have been reported involving this lease and harvest date.   
A recall is being conducted. As more information becomes available, updates will be provided.
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